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Dear Parent/Carer, 

We reach the end of a busy half term in school in which we have grown so much in our 
learning and as a school community. Pupils have worked incredibly hard and we look 
forward to enjoying a week with our families before we return to end our school year 
together. 

We have honoured Mary with our beautiful service and of course our wonderful ‘Garden 
of Prayer and Friendship’. Thank you for your many donations of plants, for the time you 
have given, the area looks fantastic. 

We received a HUGE donation of plants via Mrs. Jackson from Crossgate Church…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of God 
and keep it’ Luke 11:28 

http://www.lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:head@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk


We also received a donation from B and Q which Mrs. Holmes collected from James and 
Neil 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Congratulations Mr. Taylor  

 

 

I am sure you will join us in offering our Congratulations to Mr. Taylor on his forthcoming 
wedding this half term. We hope the new Mr. and Mrs. Taylor will have a wonderful day 
and many happy memories to come! 

We were blessed with beautiful sunshine as we enjoyed our outdoor Wedding Picnic 
yesterday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Parents Day Sessions 

Thank you to everyone who signed up for this invaluable opportunity to discuss your 
child(ren)s progress. We hope you found this a useful chance to talk to the staff. We always 
offer a ‘Open Door’ policy and whilst things may be a little different at present we are 
always at the end of the phone or email. 

 

Fundraising- Class 4  

Class 4 will be holding a series of Fundraising events each Friday for the next few weeks 
to raise money towards their Year 6 Leavers celebration.  

The first week back on Friday 11th June we will be holding a cake sale so pupils are 
welcome to bring money in to spend on tasty treats!! 
 

Vacancy – Cleaner 20 Hours Per Week 

We are looking for an experienced cleaner to join our school team from June. If you would 
like a copy of the job description and/ or further information please contact Mrs. Lofthouse. 

Details of this vacancy can be found on the LCC website at https://schooljobs.lancashire.gov.uk/ 

Big School Adventures 

Big School adventures takes place every Thursday from 1.15 -3.15 pm with rigid safety 
measures in place as previously.   

Numbers are strictly limited and places must be pre booked each week. 

Have a look at our weekly activities which can be found under the Pupils tab of our school 
website!!  

Should you require any further information or to book a place please call 01772 729881. 
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Celebrations Awards 

 

 
 
 
 

 

At St. Mary’s School we 

“Live our lives as Jesus taught us,  

Work hard together to achieve our best,  

Respect each other and the world around us, 

Have fun and enjoy learning!” 

 

 

 Achievement Award 

Winner 

‘EAT’ Award Winner 

Explore, Active, think 

creatively 

Welfare Award 

Winner 

Class 1 Maizie Lawson Isabella Bolton-Rigby Joey Farley 

Class 2 Thomas Yates Noah Foxall-Holmes Edie Robinson 

Class 3 Tymon Niezgoda Macie Dixon Jonah Maduka 

Class 4 Sebastian King Luke Moyes Mikey Skeffington 


